
SSVPOA 

Board meeting                                                              August 12,2017 

 

Board meeting called to order @11:03 am by Shaun Riley 
Meeting was held at Silver Springs Methodist church 

Courtesy of Joe Bates Church Elder, and the Silver Springs Methodist church 

Members in attendance 

Shaun Riley President 

Douglas Seal Vice President 

Cindy Riley Treasurer 

Bill Faulkner Secretary 

Board members  

Lorraine Demma, Joanne Rhodes, and Al Skinner 

Property owners 

Tullio & Terri Jaksetic, Pam Faulkner. Debbie Skinner, Becky Cummings, 

Ric & Mary Ann Smith, Lori Little. 

Meeting called to order at 11:02 AM 

Handouts July & August Expenditures 

Charlie and Shaun working on Weeds and other growth in the Canal 

The recent fire at the Babcock Home destroyed their home and that has been 

cleared up. 

The Babcock Family will have a new home by January or February 2018 

Talked about empty lots not being kept up 



We should have all the Dues caught up except for 10 properties 

These are in arrears on their taxes too and could be sold as tax evasion properties 

Boat Ramp Light pole needs to be repaired.  

When we get the Anchor Clay Electric will repair it. 

Talk about stray Cats in Neighborhood, Cindy And Shaun Riley are going to Class 

on Saturday November 4, 2017 Between 3 and 5 pm in Ocala To learn how to deal 

with that. 

Shelter in hand personnel will be at the December 9th meeting to help us deal 

with that. 

Please put contact information on your property dues bill in case of emergency. 

Trash left over from the recent hurricane will be picked up sometime soon, 

However we are last on the list. 

Check your Insurance policy for coverage and liabilities. 

Pam Faulkner has been voted in as co Secretary effective as of today. 

We welcome Al Skinner back and I understand that we are hoping to get a lot 

done on the Honey do list. 

December 9th 2017 is the membership meeting  

Please bring those people who are interested in becoming an Officer on the Silver 

spring’s home owners association. 

Voted on the Donation to the Silver Springs Methodist Church  

$500.00 

Meeting was closed at11:55 AM 
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